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On Jan. 12, 2019, The Hill published an article about an efforts help low-wage government contractors 

during the government shutdown. Williams Mullen's Tony Anikeeff is quoted in the article discussing 

how the shutdown affects the business of contractors and what decisions they have to make. To read 

the article, click below.

The Hill: Dems struggling to help low-wage contractors harmed by shutdown
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